
      

 

 

  

      

Chief Operations Officer, 
Saolta University Health Care Group, 
Old Nurses Home,  
University Hospital, 
Newcastle Road. 
Galway. Tel: 091 893800 

 
 
Deputy Éamon O’Cuív, 
Kirwan House, 
Flood Street, 
Galway. 
 
2nd February 2024 
 
 
PQ: 2110/24  To ask the Minister for Health the number of Paediatric dermatologists in CHO2; the 
efforts being made to recruit maternity covers in the Paediatric dermatology department as well as 
replacements for retirees; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Éamon Ó Cuív 
 
Dear Deputy O’Cuív, 
 
In response to your parliamentary query I wish to outline there is currently one approved vacant post which 
will be filled on a locum basis from May 2023.  There is currently one permanent Consultant Dermatologist 
post advertised by PAS with a closing date of 8th February 2024 and this post encompasses the care of 
Paediatric dermatology patients. 
 
I trust this clarifies the matter.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
_________________ 
Ann Cosgrove, 
Chief Operations Officer, 
Saolta University Health Care Group 


